
  a 2146 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 2146 # euprosopeo {yoo-pros-o-peh'-o}; from a compound of
2095 and 4383; to be of good countenance, i.e. (figuratively) to
make a display: -- make {a} fair show.[ql

  appearance 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops
(the visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e.
the countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) {appearance}, X before,
contenance, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  before 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X {before},
contenance, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  contenance 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops
(the visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e.
the countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before,
{contenance}, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  face 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
{face}, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  fair 2146 # euprosopeo {yoo-pros-o-peh'-o}; from a compound of
2095 and 4383; to be of good countenance, i.e. (figuratively) to
make a display: -- make a {fair} show.[ql

  fashion 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, {fashion}, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  make 2146 # euprosopeo {yoo-pros-o-peh'-o}; from a compound of
2095 and 4383; to be of good countenance, i.e. (figuratively) to
make a display: -- {make} a fair show.[ql

  men's 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, fashion, ({men's}) person, presence.[ql

  of 0678 # aprosopoleptos {ap-ros-o-pol-ape'-tos}; adverb from
a compound of 1 (as a negative particle) and a presumed
derivative of a presumed compound of 4383 and 2983 [compare
4381]; in a way not accepting the person, i.e. impartially: --
without respect {of} persons.[ql

  of 4381 # prosopoleptes {pros-o-pol-ape'-tace}; from 4383 and
2983; an accepter of a face (individual), i.e. (specifically)
one exhibiting partiality: -- respecter {of} persons.[ql

  outward 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- ({outward}) appearance, X before,
contenance, face, fashion, (men's) person, presence.[ql

  person 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, fashion, (men's) {person}, presence.[ql

  persons 0678 # aprosopoleptos {ap-ros-o-pol-ape'-tos}; adverb
from a compound of 1 (as a negative particle) and a presumed
derivative of a presumed compound of 4383 and 2983 [compare
4381]; in a way not accepting the person, i.e. impartially: --
without respect of {persons}.[ql

  persons 4381 # prosopoleptes {pros-o-pol-ape'-tace}; from 4383
and 2983; an accepter of a face (individual), i.e.
(specifically) one exhibiting partiality: -- respecter of
{persons}.[ql

  presence 4383 # prosopon {pros'-o-pon}; from 4314 and ops (the
visage, from 3700); the front (as being towards view), i.e. the
countenance, aspect, appearance, surface; by implication,
presence, person: -- (outward) appearance, X before, contenance,
face, fashion, (men's) person, {presence}.[ql

  respect 0678 # aprosopoleptos {ap-ros-o-pol-ape'-tos}; adverb
from a compound of 1 (as a negative particle) and a presumed
derivative of a presumed compound of 4383 and 2983 [compare
4381]; in a way not accepting the person, i.e. impartially: --
without {respect} of persons.[ql

  respecter 4381 # prosopoleptes {pros-o-pol-ape'-tace}; from
4383 and 2983; an accepter of a face (individual), i.e.
(specifically) one exhibiting partiality: -- {respecter} of
persons.[ql

  show 2146 # euprosopeo {yoo-pros-o-peh'-o}; from a compound of
2095 and 4383; to be of good countenance, i.e. (figuratively) to
make a display: -- make a fair {show}.[ql

  without 0678 # aprosopoleptos {ap-ros-o-pol-ape'-tos}; adverb
from a compound of 1 (as a negative particle) and a presumed
derivative of a presumed compound of 4383 and 2983 [compare
4381]; in a way not accepting the person, i.e. impartially: --
{without} respect of persons.[ql
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